
If you’re not familiar with chess it’s a fun strategy game that aims to prove who is smarter… 
  
Strategically I mean. 
  
Chess has been around for years since the 6th century and it’s greatly improved, with each edition being 
more refined. 
  
Surprisingly it’s become a massive sport since then, and the sport has made its way to this school. We 
are currently having a tournament where all the chess players are to go up against each other. 
  
We’ve already had regional finals in Lalor and we’re moving on to the state finals in Term 4. I’m really 
excited to be representing Hazel Glen in chess, so please make sure to show support to us whenever you 
can. 

If you want to play chess, you should come on down to chess club every Wednesday lunchtime. We’re 
all friendly, we play well and we’re all good sports. 
  
 


